
                                             
                                       

January 4, 2021 

 

Dear valued partners,  

We are proud to announce that we are changing our brand name and public identity from Miami Valley 

In-Ovations, Inc. (MVIO) to the Inclusive Neighborhoods Housing Corporation (INHC). MVIO filed with 

the Ohio Secretary of State the following Trade Name Registration for Miami Valley In-Ovations, Inc. and 

shall do business as Inclusive Neighborhoods Housing Corporation, effective March 1, 2021. 

The name change is a result of a rebranding effort designed to more accurately reflect the mission and 

vision of our corporation. Throughout its history, MVIO’s mission has been to provide safe, accessible, 

and affordable housing choice for individuals with developmental disabilities in Montgomery County 

and has been the guidestar for the development and professional management of nearly 100 properties 

in our community. Our vision is for all individuals with developmental disabilities to have access to 

quality, safe, affordable, and accessible housing integrated into communities of their choice. We believe 

that housing is a foundation for stability, contributes to good health, and helps to build community.  

While the name Miami Valley In-Ovations, Inc. has served our community well, we feel the rebrand to 

the Inclusive Neighborhoods Housing Corporation will give stakeholders and other interested parties the 

ability to instantly associate the work of the corporation with advocacy for community inclusion and as a 

housing provider.  

In short, by moving from Miami Valley In-Ovations, Inc. to Inclusive Housing Neighborhood Corporation, 

we would like to make a statement to be fully perceived as a not for profit housing corporation. Once 

this change becomes effective, you will start seeing Inclusive Housing Neighborhood Corporation new 

brand introduced in marketing collaterals, tools and our stationery system. 

Finally, the change of name will not involve any modifications to the nature and idiosyncrasy of the 

company, nor will it in any way affect existing commercial or business relations with tenants, providers, 

suppliers, financial management, contracts, personnel or stakeholders.  

May we take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. We look forward to serving the 

community with this new branding. 

Sincerely, 

                                                                                                  

Anita Schmaltz, Board Chair            Carriaretha Paschal, General Manager 


